Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of the educational program, and;


WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, staff and schools of the school system, and;


WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;


BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education does hereby recognize the achievements of the following students and staff:


The following students were accepted to the 2007 Governor’s Scholars Program: From Central Hardin High School, PAIGE BERGER, CHASE BLAIR, AUSTIN BROWN, WHITNEY CHURCHMAN, ALISON COX, SUNETRIS FLUELLEN, BETHANY GIBSON, STEPHEN HORNBACK, THOMAS LAWRENCE, MORGAN LEE, ALEXANDER MEREDITH, CHRISTOPHER NICHOLS, BETHANY RIGGS, BRITTANY RUEHLING, ABBY VAN METER, NICHOLAS WATTS and APRIL YORK; from John Hardin High School, DEREK DVORJAK, DEANNA McCLURE, LAUREN SCHLABACH and WILLIAM WELCH; and from North Hardin High School, DANIELLE CLIFFORD, ROBERT HUGHES and CHAD WALKER. 


Hardin County Schools District Volunteer Coordinator JANET DRUEN was given the Kentucky Governor’s Director of Volunteers Award. She received this award in April at the Capitol in Frankfort. 


The following Central Hardin High School students placed in the Kentucky High School Speech League State Tournament: JIMMY HOULIHAN placed first in Prose Interpretation and MEGAN STEEN placed second in Dramatic Performance. 


Central Hardin High School student CHRIS PRATHER has been selected as a candidate for the United States Presidential Scholars Program. Annually, up to 141 students are chosen from among outstanding graduating seniors to become Presidential Scholars, one of the nation’s highest honors for high school students. 


East Hardin Middle School Student CIARA BAGLEY placed first in broadcasting at the Kentucky High School Speech League Junior State Tournament in March.


Members of the John Hardin, Central Hardin and North Hardin high schools newspaper staffs were recognized in the 2007 Kentucky High School Journalism Association state writing contest recently. John Hardin students ASHLEY DYE and ADINA RAMSEY received third place awards in the review and editorial cartoon categories, respectively. Central Hardin students honored include: CLAIRE PRIDDY, second in Two-page Layout; AMBER WEAKLEY, second in Review Writing, MIKE FOHL, third in Column Writing; and  KARI GREY, third in News Writing. North Hardin students honored include: BRITTNEY SMITH, third place in Newspaper Photography, and IAN SOWELL, second place in Newspaper Advertising. 


The following students have achieved perfect attendance for the entire time they have been in school: From Central Hardin, JONATHAN VITTITOW and KRYSTAL MARTIN, From John Hardin, MARICA SUTTON, and From North Hardin, ANGEL JACKSON and CLIFTON GOODE. 


Lakewood Elementary School Second Grade Student RICHARD SMITH placed third in the 2007 KASA Student Writing Contest for his essay on Mr. Tim Elmore, Lakewood’s custodian. 
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